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Greetings, 
 
Well it’s 2021 and we are still finding our way through this global pandemic.  A vaccine on the horizon 
lends hope for all that life will return to some type of normal in the near future. A normal where we can 
be together in person, see our friends and hug our loved ones again.  This has been a very challenging 
time for workers, communities, countries and the global population.   Mental Health challenges have 
been increased by the current pandemic and with that comes more members reaching out for support.  
I’ve been working hard to support members who may be struggling and not sure where to turn.  To 
provide information on services and supports available through our collective agreement.  The best part 
of my role is talking with members, answering questions or just listening when someone needs support.  
WE can do this, and together, we will get through this.   
 
 
In the words of Dr. Bonnie Henry, Provincial Health Officer: 
Be kind.  Be calm.  Be safe. 
 
 
 
SHIRLEY WENDLAND l MEMBER AT LARGE 
 
CUPE Local 2081 
 250-370-XXXX l  250-370-3668 l  cupe2081@camosun.ca l  www.2081.cupe.ca  
 
 
 
Camosun College campuses are located on the traditional territories of the Lkwungen and W̱SÁNEĆ peoples. 
We acknowledge their welcome and graciousness to those who seek knowledge here. 
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